
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Humboldt Bay Working Waterfront Opportunities Committee 

meeting scheduled for Thursday, June 19, 2014 has been 

cancelled. 

 The Committee’s next meeting will be held on Thursday, July 17, 

2014 at 3:00 p.m. in Room 207, Eureka City Hall, 531 K Street, 

Eureka, CA 95501. 

 


